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US AMBASSADOR HAS "GREAT CONFIDENCE" IN PM'S FUTURE WORK
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B92/Tanjug (5 July 2017)

At a meeting with Brnabic, Scott added that the Serbian government had the full support of the US 
for continuing the European integration process and that his country was ready to offer all 
assistance needed on that path.

Brnabic said she was grateful for the assistance and support Serbia has received so far, and added 
she hoped that good relations would continue to develop further. 
The issue of future US investments in Serbia was also discussed during the meeting. 
Brnabic and Scott "stressed the importance of solving all open issues through working together 
and through dialogue," the Serbian government announced on Wednesday.
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